
C2 Facility Memorialization 
Nomination Form

This form is provided to nominate an individual for consideration to be 
honored through the naming of the USSTRATCOM Command and Control 
Facility.  Nominees should have had a significant positive impact to 
National Security in an area associated with USSTRATCOM and its missions 
and have a record of outstanding and honorable service.  Completed forms 
should be e-mailed to: stratcom.offutt.pmo.mbx.pmo-ops@mail.mil  

Submitter Phone Number E-mail Address

Nominee First Name Nominee Last Name

Position as it relates to USSTRATCOM

On page 2, please provide justification via biographical sketch which 
includes the following:  
  
1. How did the nominee positively impact the national security of the 
Nation?  Are there concrete examples of national security related events 
and/or national policy decisions that the nominee was instrumental in 
accomplishing over a sustained period of time?   
  
2. Is the individual a National military hero, such as a Medal of Honor 
recipient?  If so, did the individual earn those accolades as a member of 
USSTRATCOM (or any of its proceeding/subsumed Commands/iterations such as 
Joint Strategic Target Planning Staff, Strategic Air Command, US Space 
Command, or in direct support of one of USSTRATCOM's missions?  (AFI 
36-3108 paragraph 3.1) 
  
3.  Were specific USSTRATCOM Mission areas positively affected by the 
nominee’s service?  (Please be specific and describe the effect) 
  
4.  Give specific examples of the nominee’s relationship to USSTRATCOM 
and/or Offutt AFB. 
  
5.  Was the nominee part of any positive DOD or U.S. "firsts" or 
historical events of note?  Examples:  Operation Burnt Frost was the 
first ever US shoot down of an orbiting satellite and a former USSTRATCOM 
J5 holds the record for the longest spacewalk in history.



Justification (If this space is not sufficient, please include 
additional information in your e-mail when you submit the form)
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